
 

 

Cairo : 15 / 1/ 2020 

Dear KG 1 Parents                                   Great Egypt Campaign  

      Warm greetings to all of you 

       One of our common aims  is working on our children’s 
culture and value of affiliation . We need to increase their knowledge 
and love for Egypt, our precious country.  

So as a project and a chance to share some quality time with them 
you are required to make a research or a map or a maquette 
together with your child about Egypt ( flag, location, maps, famous 
places and traditions … etc. ) to submit to the class teacher on the 
children’s arrival from the mid – year      vacation. 

The teachers will be talking to them about our Great Egypt and its 
history.  

Then by end of February we will  be celebrating “Great Egypt Day “ 
where your child is allowed to wear Egyptian costumes, wigs and 
moustache and come to school. 

The target is to increase their pride of being an effective Egyptian 

Citizen, as they are Egypt’s Future.    

Thank you for your cooperation.     

 

      Kindergarten Principal                                     College Director 

 

            Amany Youssef                                           Hala Toma   

 


